Minutes for CEPP meeting of September 29, 2008

In attendance: Dan Nathan (Chair), Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Rochelle Calhoun, Susan Kress, Kyle Nichols, Muriel Poston (invited guest), Rik Scarce, and Bob Turner

Minutes from the September 22 meeting were approved with revisions.

I. Erica Bastress-Dukehart updated CEPP on the Advisory Committee on Off-Campus Programs’ (ACOP) Fall 2007 charge from CEPP. ACOP suggested that the outdated details be omitted, since they have been completed, and that the broader charge remain for this year. CEPP approved these changes.

Erica mentioned that ACOP will submit proposals for a new program in India and a new domestic exchange with Spelman College. CEPP briefly discussed both programs.

II. Dean of Studies Review Subcommittee Report: The Committee discussed and revised the Report. CEPP agreed to handle the last few minor details by email. Dan will announce at the October faculty meeting that the report will be posted on the CEPP website “shortly.”

III. CEPP discussed the motion and rationale for an articulation agreement with Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute (RPI) to allow Skidmore students to acquire an engineering degree from RPI. The motion will be presented at the October faculty meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted by Kyle Nichols. 

